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Dear Parents/Guardians,
We are excited to bring the Edison Band and Chorus to “Music in the Park” Day at Seabreeze Amusement Park on Thursday, June 9th 2016. Groups get to perform on stage in the picnic grove, be critiqued non-competitively, and get a plaque recognizing their performance. They will also have the opportunity to hear other music ensembles from the Rochester area, and to enjoy some time in the amusement park. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope that this critique will give us feedback for our music programs for next year, and allow your child to develop musically and socially in live performance. Our groups are scheduled to perform at __________________________. You are welcome to attend the performance- contact us if you are interested in chaperoning the trip! 

In order for your child to attend this event, please complete the attached Field Trip Consent Form and return it no later than Friday, June 2. We will need to submit a final number to the Amusement Park. Students will be expected to adhere to all school policies while on the trip, and make up any missed work for the classes not attended that day. If you have any questions regarding this field trip, or the music department in general, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely,


Oliver Smith							Ben Lineman
585-324-9770 x2702						585-324-9770 x2712
Oliver.smith@rcsdk12.org					Benjamin.lineman@rcsdk12.org
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